
From: Sam Paglia  

Sent: October 8, 2021 1:10 PM 

To: Jennifer Alexander <jalexander@tecumseh.ca> 

Cc: Dana Reid <dreid@tecumseh.ca>; John Henderson <jhenderson@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: FW: Notice of Meeting to Consider - McLean Hergott Drain 

Hi Jennifer/Dana  

Please see the attached, ERCA’s acceptance related to their concern below, please include the attached 

report page as an addendum to the Engineers Report on the Report to Council if not approved yet, 

and/or the agenda for the meeting on Oct 12, 2021 for the McLean Hergott Drain.  

Thanks, 

Sam Paglia, P.Eng. 

Drainage Superintendent  

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

Phone (519) 735-2184 – Ext 105 

Cell (519) 818-0101 

www.tecumseh.ca 

spaglia@tecumseh.ca 

 

From: Gerard Rood <gerard@roodengineering.ca>  

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 11:58 AM 

To: Ashley Gyori <AGyori@erca.org> 

Cc: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>; John Henderson <jhenderson@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Re: Notice of Meeting to Consider - McLean Hergott Drain 

 

Good morning Ashley: 

Thank you for your email below and clarification on the requirements for this drainage report. We have 

added to the first paragraph on page 5 outlining how the design does not affect the level of service of 

the drain or any impacts upstream or downstream. Please see the attached modified page and let us 

know if this addresses the initial comments and feedback from ERCA. If it is found satisfactory, the Town 

will be able to substitute this page into the drainage report and ask Council to adopt the report with this 

modified page.  
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Thank you for your time and attention to this. We appreciate your help in getting the report completed 

to satisfy all requirements. Please let us know if you have any questions or further concerns or 

comments. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards, 

 

Gerard Rood, P.Eng.  

ROOD ENGINEERING INC. 

9 Nelson Street 

Leamington, Ontario 

N8H 1G6 

Phone: 519-322-1621 

Fax: 519-322-1979 

 

This email is confidential and shall not be distributed without the express authorization of Rood 

Engineering Inc. If you have received this message in error please notify us and delete all copies 

immediately. 

On Fri, Oct 8, 2021 at 11:18 AM Ashley Gyori <AGyori@erca.org> wrote: 

Hi Gerard,  

Further to Sam’s email below, the final report does not have to include the culvert analysis or 

calculations. It is sufficient if the final report confirms in writing that the design of the culvert addresses 

the below specified comments.  

Please note that our office is closed on Monday; however, I will make every effort to provide comments 

prior to the meeting time on Tuesday. 

Kind regards,  

 

  ASHLEY GYORI 

  Regulations Analyst 

  Essex Region Conservation Authority 

  360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 Ÿ Essex, Ontario Ÿ N8M 1Y6  

  P. 519-776-5209 x 247 Ÿ F. 519-776-8688      

  agyori@erca.org Ÿ essexregionconservation.ca  

Please consider the environment before printing this email       

This e-mail transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the express use of 

the intended recipient. Any use, distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended 

recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us by telephone at the 

number above and arrange to return this transmission to us or destroy it.  

Follow us on Twitter:  @essexregionca 
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** Please note that the ERCA office is closed to the public; however, staff are continuing to respond to 

inquiries and review applications in a modified capacity. We appreciate your understanding and 

patience at this time.** 

From: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca>  

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 11:04 AM 

To: Ashley Gyori <AGyori@erca.org> 

Cc: Gerard Rood <gerard@roodengineering.ca>; John Henderson <jhenderson@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: RE: Notice of Meeting to Consider - McLean Hergott Drain 

Hi Ashley,   

Please find a copy of the report attached.  

Gerard,  

Please see that the concerns below are addressed ASAP. 

If we cannot satisfy the technical aspects of the report prior to the Consideration, administration’s 

position will be to send the report back to the Engineer. On October 12, 2021 meeting to consider.  

Regards,  

Sam Paglia, P.Eng. 

Drainage Superintendent  

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

Phone (519) 735-2184 – Ext 105 

Cell (519) 818-0101 

www.tecumseh.ca 

spaglia@tecumseh.ca 

From: Ashley Gyori <AGyori@erca.org>  

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 10:58 AM 

To: Sam Paglia <spaglia@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Notice of Meeting to Consider - McLean Hergott Drain 

Good morning Sam,  

On October 5th, 2021, we received the mailed copy of the Engineer’s Report for the McLean Hergott 

Drain and the Notice of Meeting to Consider. We note that the report was filed by the engineer on 

August 25th, 2021. In our previous correspondence below, our office requested that we be provided 

with the opportunity to review the report prior to the report being brought before council so that any 

ERCA concerns or comments can be addressed ahead of time. We note that the meeting date is 

scheduled for October 12, 2021. As such, we will not be able to provide a response prior to Tuesday.   
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Additionally, the mailed copy appears to have portions of the drawings cut off. Please provide a digital 

copy so that a full review can be undertaken. Based on a preliminary review of the text of the drainage 

report, the report does not address the initial comments made on April 22nd, 2021, asking that the 

report confirm that the proposed works do not result in any adverse impacts to the level of service of 

the drain and that there are no negative impacts upstream or downstream. Prior to issuing an approval, 

the final report must accurately reflect the comments provided.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office.  

Kind regards,  

 

  ASHLEY GYORI 

  Regulations Analyst 

  Essex Region Conservation Authority 

  360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 Ÿ Essex, Ontario Ÿ N8M 1Y6  

  P. 519-776-5209 x 247 Ÿ F. 519-776-8688      

  agyori@erca.org Ÿ essexregionconservation.ca  

Please consider the environment before printing this email       

This e-mail transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the express use of 

the intended recipient. Any use, distribution or copying of this transmission, other than by the intended 

recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us by telephone at the 

number above and arrange to return this transmission to us or destroy it.  

Follow us on Twitter:  @essexregionca 

** Please note that the ERCA office is closed to the public; however, staff are continuing to respond to 

inquiries and review applications in a modified capacity. We appreciate your understanding and 

patience at this time.** 
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